
From: Thomas Keys [mailto:tkeyshike@msn.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 2:04 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony 
 
Dear City of Portland, 
 
In regard to the PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony, please 

• Enact a full ban on all new fossil fuel terminals, large or small. An exception for 

new facilities that are 5 million gallons or less is unnecessary. The City’s code 

changes should not allow more unit trains of dangerous fossil fuels like Bakken 

crude oil. 

• Strengthen restrictions on expansions allowed at existing terminals by adding 

binding limits as well as criteria for safety and climate impacts in the City’s non-

conforming use review process. 

• Prevent any aggregate increase in fossil fuel infrastructure in Portland. 

I understand I have copy & pasted from Ryan Rittenhouse’s email.  I did that to echo 

the sentiment to please stay true to our commitments to the environment.  The 

constant expansion of fossil fuel infrastructure has just got to stop, especially with 

out any regulation or oversight going unchecked in relation to this industry.  It’s 

been said countless times.  Fossil fuel use has NO MORE PLACE in this country or 

any other.  It has had it’s time & no doubt, a use for the growth the world has 

enjoyed.  This is our very earth at stake now. Please go full bore & enact the strongest 

& strictest ban on ANY fossil fuel infrastructure permitting. 

Respectfully, 

Thomas J. Keys 

1103 SE 21st Ct 

Gresham, OR 9708 

503-432-3882-cell 

Prevent any aggregate increase in fossil fuel infrastructure in Portland 


